
Submitter: Debbie MacLean 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB1153 

I oppose SB 1153. More government regulations and bureaucracy will only add 

burden to a system that has not been shown to have problems.  A thorough study 

needs to occur with published findings showing the current deficiencies in the system 

and how those will benefit. 


